
Dear Parents and Caregivers. 

 

I was very privileged to attend the Camp Out last Saturday 
night.  What a night! It was great to see the wonderful support 
for the School provided by our parents.  The effort that 
everyone went to by dressing up for the occasion was terrific 
to see.  The weather looked after us as well, not being too cold 
and the rain holding off.  There was a very relaxed atmosphere 
and the whole evening was extremely well organised.  The 
kids seemed to enjoy cooking marshmallows on the camp fire. 

 

A big thank you goes to Laura Mead and Danielle Murphy, 
ably supported by the P&C, for organising the event. 
 

I know I really enjoyed being there and loved the opportunity to 
interact with the parents and students on a different level.  My 
only regret is that I did not get to spend a great deal of time 
with many who did come to the event.  I really appreciated the 
coffee and breakfast on Sunday morning, what a great idea. 
 
We are in the final weeks of School; itôs hard to believe that 
there are less than five weeks left.  Those weeks will fly as 
there is so much that has to happen in that short time.   
We are in the swing of writing reports, organising final 
assemblies, presentations and graduations.  If you see some 
frazzled teachers over the next few weeks you will know why.   
Things are not helped when the weather doesnôt seem to know 
what to do which makes working out the best possible way of 
holding all of the events a tricky balancing act. 
 
Donôt forget that swimming lessons will happen in the last two 
weeks of term.  Parents can you please ensure the enrolment 
forms are completed and returned to the classroom teachers 
along with the correct payment by Wednesday 2nd December. 
 
I would also like to remind parents that we are actively seeking 
interested parents to join our School Board.  The Board meets 
twice per term in the evenings for about 1 İ hours each 
meeting.  The Board reviews the Schoolôs policies and acts as 
a review of the School Business Plan.  If you are interested 
and would like more information please talk to me in person, 
via email or by phone. 
 
David Sawers 
Principal 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MISSION STATE-MENT 
Sawyers Valley Primary School aims to create and foster an 
environment where students become independent learners, 
enabling them to take responsible control of their lives and contribute 

 

Sawyers Valley 

Primary School 

Newsletter  

 

 

 

 

 

ISSUE   

Tuesday  

 

1. Dear Parents 
2. Honour Certificates 
3. P&C News 
4. Dental Van 
5. Chicken Pen Busy Bee 
6. Many Thanks  
7. Silent Auction 
8. 2015 Year Book 
9. Relationships Australia 
10. Community News 

 

 

IN THIS ISSUE  

 

 

Thursday 12 November  

Early Close 2.30pm 
 

Friday 13 November  

School Banking 8.30-8.45am 
Room 1 Assembly 
 

Monday 16 November  

Uniform Shop 3.00-3.30pm 
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ROOM 1  ROOM 2  ROOM 3  ROOM 4 
Hayley   Alexander  Bella   Tomi 
Ethan       Flynn   Jacinta 
Morgan           Talen 

     
ROOM 5   ROOM 6   ROOM 7 
Daniella   Bella    Ella 
Molly    Zara    Liam 
Alec    Ebonee 



 
DENTAL VAN 
the Dental Van will be moving from Sawyers Valley Primary School to Mt Helena Primary School on 
Monday 16

th
 November 15.  

Our opening hours are Monday, Tuesday and Friday 8am to 4pm. Phone 0429 120 614. 
 
Many thanks 
Dental Ladies 
 

P&C NEWS 
 
Walkathon 

Thankyou to everyone who helped organise the free lunch and walkathon and to all the teachers and parents 

who helped support this event and took part. 
 

Forms and money are to be returned to the Dockers Box in the office by Friday 13th November 2015. Please 

ensure studentôs name, class and óWalkathonô is written on a sealed envelope. Cheques are payable to 

óSawyers Valley Primary School P&Cô. Prizes will be awarded after all pledges have been received. 
 

Many thanks to The Bay Tree Bakery for the sausage rolls for lunches and Hills Fresh Mundaring for do-

nating the fruit for students during the walkathon. Also many thanks to Bendigo Bank Mundaring,  

St Johns Ambulance, Woolworths Midland and Kmart Midland for contributing to prize packs.  

 
              

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

UNIFORM ORDERS FOR 2016 

Uniform orders can now be placed for 2016; order forms are available on the website, on the red notice-

board in the wet area or in this newsletter. Please place orders in the uniform shop tin in the wet area or 

bring it to the uniform shop on Monday afternoons between 3 ï 3.30pm.  

Limited stocks are kept of some items so to ensure you can get the items you require for next year you will 

need to order now.  

Please Note: Leavers Shirts will be organised for students in year 6 in February next year. 

Any queries please come and see us at the uniform shop or email us at svpspandc@hotmail.com. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

P&C General Meeting 

Wednesday 18th November at 9am 

in the Staffroom 
We invite all parents ï new and existing ï to attend and become a member. 

Financial membership costs $1 per year; you are then entitled to vote on any decisions being made. 

 

No previous experience is required all you need is a desire to supplement your childôs educational journey. 

 

Please contact us at anytime by email: svpspandc@hotmail.com 

mailto:svpspandc@hotmail.com

